
 
 

Welcome Letter 

(Updated 3/21/24) 

 
 

Our Board of Directors: 

President: 

 

Bob Nebel 

 

(321) 626-1290 

 

renebeljr@gmail.com 

Vice-President: Gary Bonneau (321) 390-1561 garyrbonneau@gmail.com 

Secretary: Sharon Wheir (253)-632-2105 tswhere@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Teri Henry (407)-592-7516 terihenry2@gmail.com 

 

 

WHO WE ARE: Our organization has been an FMCA Chapter since 1991. TGO Ambassador Members are active 

RVer’s who enjoy attending Rallies with Socials and Activities. You can visit our website at www.TGOAMB.com to 

look at some of our previous Rallies and also view the upcoming Rallies and Events. 

 

 
HOW WE OPERATE: 

 

- Application and Annual Chapter Dues are $40.00 per coach and are payable at the time of enrollment and 

then due January 1 of each successive year.  

 
- We hold monthly meetings at the TGO Manor on the 4th Monday of the month, October-April, at 4:30p.m. 

A reminder will be emailed by our secretary a week before the meeting.  At the conclusion of our 

business meeting, we provide a light meal for members and guests in attendance. We do request that you 

e-mail our President, Bob Nebel at Ambassadors@tgoamb.com or call him at 321-626-1290 and let him 

know that you will be attending the meeting for food planning purposes. Members and guests are invited 

to BYOB. Our meeting date and time are also available on the Home Page of our website – 

www.TGOAMB.com. 
 

- Our Rally Committee is always busy planning wonderful Rallies for the TGO Ambassadors. Enclosed with 

this letter is our Rally Summary Document for the 2024-2025 season. Current versions of these 

documents are emailed to members prior to the current month’s meeting and these documents are 

also located on our website for viewing there as well. 

 
- We use the terms: Planning (Not ready to book yet; Open (You can currently sign-up); Closed (All 

reservations have been filled) and Waitlist (The Rally is full, but you can be added to a Waitlist. 
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- Once a Rally is set to the Open Status you can contact the Host to let them know that you are interested 

in attending the Rally and discuss any questions you may have about the Rally. You are not considered 

part of the Rally until you call the campground directly – indicate that you are part of the FMCA Rally 

and make your confirmed reservation or have a confirmed reservation with the rally host reservation 

list. Please contact the Host via Email if you have paid for a one-night visit with the RV Resort that the 

rally is being held at, so it can be updated on their rally list. From this point forward you will be kept 

informed of activities and timelines surrounding the rally with respect to events and the itinerary. 

 
- Our Rallies are also listed in the TGO Happenings under Community Information & Notices and our 

meetings are under Activities-All Year & Seasonal. Our meeting date and time are also available on the 

Home Page of our website www.TGOAMB.com. 
 

- We proudly offer a selection of clothing with the TGO Ambassador Logo. Items for sale are displayed at 

our monthly meetings for purchase in the sizes, styles, and colors available at that time. Teri Henry 

handles the clothing line and can work with you to order items that we may not have in stock. Items for 

sale may also be viewed on our website www.TGOAMB.com however, we do not have online sales at this 

time. 

 
- Name Tags with our TGO Ambassador logo are also available from Teri Henry. We have a name tag 

order form that needs to be filled out. Pre-payment in advance is necessary for Teri to place the order. 

Our membership roster with members current e-mail and phone numbers is included with this packet. 

It will help you identify friends and neighbors who are in the Club. 

 

 
Your Board of Directors and TGO Ambassador Members would like to Welcome you, we are so glad you have 

become a part of the TGO Ambassadors Club. Please do not hesitate to contact any of the above Board 

Members or Teri Henry if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Your Board of Directors  
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